
 
 

October 2, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. B. Joel Burch, General Manager 
Babcock & Wilcox Nuclear 
  Operations Group, Inc. 
P.O. Box 785 
Lynchburg, VA  24505-0785 
 
SUBJECT:  RESPONSE TO REPLY TO A NOTICE OF VIOLATIONS IN INSPECTION 
   REPORT NO. 70-027/2012-204  
  
Dear Mr. Burch: 
 
We have reviewed your letter, Reply to a Notice of Violations in Inspection Report  
No. 70-27/2012-204, dated September 14, 2012, and determined that you have adequately 
identified both the root cause of the violation and the corrective actions to prevent recurrence.  
The violations will remain open until we have verified implementation of your corrective actions 
during a future inspection. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available 
electronically in the public electronic reading room of the NRC’s Agencywide Documents 
Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/readingrm/ADAMS.html. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Timothy Sippel, of my staff, at 301-492-3164, or by  
e-mail to Timothy.Sippel@NRC.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
  
      /RA/ 
 

Thomas G. Hiltz, Branch Chief 
Technical Support Branch 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
  and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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